
SAFETY NOTICE 
 

Civia Highland Fenders & Civia Fenders 
 

This recall involves all 700x35 aluminum Civia Hyland Fenders, purchased between April 1, 2008, and 
March 31, 2013 with part numbers FE2400-2405; or any Civia Hyland bicycles sold with fenders as in 
part numbers BK0900-15 and BK2420-2620 and BK3414-3503. The Civia L Mount fender bracket was 
sold under FE2407. 

 

Recalled Fenders 
on Hyland Bikes

Recalled Hyland 
Fenders

 
 

Hazard: The fender bracket may bend or break, causing a hazard to the rider. Contact an authorized 
Civia dealer to arrange for a free inspection and refund or replacement. For more information, call 

Quality Bicycle Products  

(877)311-7686 
Visit: www.civiacycles.com/hylandfenderrecall 

(Civia cycles, a wholly-owned brand of Quality Bicycle Products) 

Post until  
October 15, 2015 

*The Consumer Product safety Commission will monitor the effectiveness of this recall.* 


